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Camden Council

37 John Street, Camden NSW 2570 DX 25807

PO Box 183, Camden 2570 ABN; 31 117 341 764

Telephone: 02 4654 7777 Fax: 02 4654 7829

Email: mail@camden.nsw.gov.au PCU049056

cagnel Council Reference: SC1553
28 October 2013
Rachel Cumming Department of Planning
Department of Planning & Infrastructure Rergived
Locked Bag 5020 .
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 30 0CT 2013
Scanning Room

Dear Ms Cumming
RE: CAMDEN LEP 2010 (AMENDMENT NO. 30 - Orielton)

| refer to the attached Planning Proposal for the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s
consideration.

On the 22 October 2013, Council resolved to submit this Planning Proposal to the
Department of Planning and Infrastructure for Gateway Determination to amend the
minimum lot size for the Orielton Homestead lot in the Harrington Grove Development.

In addition, Council intends to use its delegation pursuant to Section 23 of the EP&A Act
1979 as the matter is considered to be of local significance. The delegation will be sub-

delegated to the General Manager.

In this regard, please find enclosed a compact disk containing the following material:

Council Report and Resolution dated the 22 October 2013;

e Planning Proposal; and
o Attachment 4 — Evaluation Criteria for the Delegation of Plan Making Functions
s Attachment 5 — Delegated Plan Making Reporting Template

Should you or your officers require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact
me 4654 7803

Yours sincerely,

A

Mary-Anne Madden
Senior Project Officer — Strategic Planning
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